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ADVISORY ON THE 

UNAUTHORIZED AND UNLICENSED 

RECRUITMENT OF ROLLY BIANSAT 

 

 

The Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO) in Vancouver advises the general public about the 

unauthorized and unlicensed recruitment of Filipino workers being conducted by a certain MR. ROLLY 

BIANSAT.  

Based on the verification made by the Philippine Overseas Labor Office (“POLO”) in Vancouver, it 

was determined that Mr. Rolly Biansat is not duly authorized/licensed to recruit Filipino workers for 

employment in Canada.  Filipinos seeking employment in Canada are advised to deal only with legitimate 

recruitment/employment agencies that are duly registered and accredited with the Philippine Overseas 

Employment Administration (“POEA”).  

A license to engage in immigration consultancy activities is not an authority to undertake 

recruitment of Temporary Foreign Workers (“TFW”). It is also prohibited even for a licensed recruitment 

agency to charge a worker any recruitment fee to facilitate deployment to Canada.    

For further details including verification of authorized recruitment of Filipino Temporary Foreign 

Workers, please communicate with the Philippine Overseas Labor Office (“POLO”) in Vancouver at the 

contact details below: 

 

POLO Vancouver 

Suite 601 World Trade Centre 

999 Canada Place 

Vancouver, B.C., Canada V6C 3E1 

Telephone: (604) 641 1234 

Hotline: (604) 767 3354 

Email: polo.vancouver@yahoo.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


